



Keeping kids safe at HOME, at SCHOOL, at PLAY and ON the WAY!!



School Bus Safety Week— October 16-22

School bus safety week is October 16-22, 2022. Please remember these important safety tips when it comes to school buses.

- ⇒ Always STOP for the BUS! When a bus's stop sign is out you MUST STOP your vehicle not matter what direction you are coming from. This means children will be crossing in front of the bus.
- ⇒ Remind children to wait on the sidewalk for the bus not on the berm, wait for the bus to come to a complete stop, the doors open and the bus driver to tell them it's okay to enter.
- ⇒ Kids should always sit while on the bus and not stand or walk in the aisle.



National Fire Prevention Week October 9-15, 2022. Celebrating 100 Years in 2022!



This information is brought to you by Safe Kids Grand Forks & our partners at MN Toward Zero Deaths and the NFPA.

Altru Health System is proud to serve as the lead agency for Safe Kids Grand Forks. For more information on this and other childhood injury prevention topics, visit safekidsgf.com, call us at 701.780.1489 or email safekids@altru.org.

